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Although you may have seen coverage in the EDP about our plans to reshape our grounds
division for financial reasons, it's important to bear in mind these are only proposals at this

stage and no final decision has been taken.

It's very much business as usual for all our customers until April. However, we are currently
meeting individually with staff affected by the proposed closures of four depots (Gressenhall,
King’s Lynn, Attleborough and Aylsham) which are subject to the outcome of a four week

consultation which began on January 22.

We intend to retain a future presence in both Norwich and Great Yarmouth..

We will be contacting all our existing customers once the consultation is finished and we

have considered any alternative proposals put forward by staff.

We recognise this is an unsettling time for customers and staff alike, and accept some
organisations might want now to be planning ahead for the future. We gratefully ask for
people to bear with us for the time being while the consultation period continues.

We are compiling a list of customers who are interested in the outcome of the discussions in

February and are happy to add you to that list if that is helpful.

Please contact Stuart Marbrook, our Head of Grounds, on 01362 869930 or email
stuart.marbrook@ncsgrp.co.uk if you have any further questions and we will do our best to

answer your concerns.
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